
 

 

CITY OF SHOREVIEW 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Shoreview Planning Commission will hold 
a public hearing at 7 pm Tuesday, June 23, 2020 in the city council 
chambers at the Shoreview City Hall, 4600 Victoria Street North, Shoreview, 
Minnesota to consider a conditional use permit and variance application. 
 
APPLICANT: Brock Lindstedt 
 
LOCATION: 3230 W Owasso Blvd 
 
PROPOSAL: Conditional Use Permit to exceed the 440 square foot 

detached accessory structure. A variance is also requested 
to increase the total allowable accessory structure square 
footage. 

    
Persons who want to comment on this proposal are invited to attend this 
hearing. Please call the Shoreview Community Development Department 
(651-490-4680) after Thursday, June 18 to find out where this item will be 
located on the meeting agenda or you can look on the city’s website, 
https://www.shoreviewmn.gov/government/agendas-and-minutes. 
 
     BY ORDER OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
     /S/ Terry C. Schwerm   

     City Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PUBLISH ON OR BEFORE: June 9, 2020 
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